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Apply for  your child’s  reception place  by 15th January  2023Year 6 Open Evening
Having just celebrated achieving our best ever set of GCSE results,  
we’re excited to invite you and your child to our Year 6 Open Evening.

You’ll be able to discover more about the wonderful opportunities at 
Thomas Deacon Academy, where we provide a world-class education 
for every student through our diverse and varied curriculum.

We support all our young people to be the very best they can  
be, and our innovative character curriculum - with its strong  
community, sport and cultural links - helps our students develop  
into positive, confident global citizens.

There’s no need to book, and we look forward to welcoming  
you and your child to our academy.

Wednesday 21st September  
Join us from 5pm
Presentations at 5:15pm, 6:00pm and 6:45pm


